
TRAVEL FUNDING is available to guests traveling from outside the Central Ohio area who meet the priority deadline of September 23rd.

Graduate Engineering  

OPEN HOUSE

OUR GUESTS WILL:
•	 learn about research opportunities
•	 tour campus and state-of-the art 

engineering spaces
•	 interact with faculty and current students
•	 learn how to prepare a successful  

application to graduate school and  
obtain funding

The Ohio State University College of 
Engineering recognizes the critical importance 
of a diverse student body. For the purpose of 
this event, we encourage applications from 
undergraduates with a variety of backgrounds 
and experiences, including, but not limited to:

•	 African Americans
•	 American Indian/Native Americans
•	 Females
•	 First generation students
•	 Hispanic Americans
•	 Veterans

The perfect opportunity for you to learn more about engineering at  
The Ohio State University!  

APPLICATION FEE WAIVERS 
will be given to ALL students who attend the 
event to apply to their first choice program. 

QUESTIONS?   
Contact Jillian Baer at baer.87@osu.edu.

APPLY TODAY: 
go.osu.edu/osueng

OCTOBER 14-15, 2016 • COLUMBUS, OH 


